
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

 

We remember 2018… 
Official Newsletter of the 9055 Teaching Kitchen 
 Editor in Chief, Holly Smidt 
  

Vol 1; No.20 

December 31, 
2018 

Food for 
Thought 
 

 

Richard 
Linthicum, 
November   

Rodrigo Perez, 
October   

Cyrus Bahadori, 
September  Omar Janneh, 

August 

Kaisa Komatsu, July  

Eskinder 
Aynalem, May  

Matthew 
Greenberg, 
March  

 
Amani Shuttlesworth,  
April   

Chefs of the Month in 2018 



 

 

 
                                 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       
    
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  
    
 
 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

On December 11th, we 
tried Latkes 

 
84% liked them 

6% didn’t like them 
10% wouldn’t try 

 

TASTING TUESDAY! 

On December 18h 
we tried Stollen  

 
 
 84% liked it 
11% didn’t like it 
5% wouldn’t try 
 
 

Artists of the Month 
in 2018 

Johnathan Jean, 
December   

Kevin Ho, October   

 Mahmoud Farid, 
 August   

Andrew Gerrety,  
June  

Jonny Joya, May 

Chris Kollecas, 
April  

Caleb Craft, March  

 We had a great year – many thanks to   
  everyone who supported, or participated 
  in, our many programs -- Janice 


